
  
Destructive act against a TVW homeowner 
  
Subsequent to the annual owners meeting, a destructive act against a 
TVW homeowner took place sometime on Sunday, August 7th or Monday, 
August 8th. Over 75 roofing nails were spread out across both driveway 
entrances of Tom and Kathy Coseno’s lot. The widespread placement 
indicates that the nails did not fall from a vehicle. These nails caused tire 
damage, expense, and loss of time. No other owners have reported any 
similar activity.  The board of directors has recommended that the 
Coseno’s report this incident to the Huerfano County Sheriff.  The board is 
also reviewing the need to change certain gate codes. 
It is important for the entire community to be watchful and question any 
unusual activity in order to prevent this type of destructive activity. 
  
By the TVW Board of Directors 


